## Walstad, John M.

From:

Nikki Owings <board-admin@aptnd.com>

Sent:

Friday, March 02, 2012 9:52 AM

To:

Walstad, John M.

Subject:

ND Board of Social Work Examiners

Dear Mr. Walstad,

The ND Board of Social Work Examiners respectfully requests its presentation regarding rules of the board scheduled for the March 14, 2012 Administrative Rules Committee meeting be postponed to the next meeting of the committee. The Board wishes to have a licensed social worker member present and there is not one available for the March meeting. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Nikki Owings NDBSWE Office 701-222-0255